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THE SOUTH CAROLINA 

DEPARTMENT of ADMINISTRATION 

April 13, 2017 

Mr. Michael E. Dame 
U.S. Department of Commerce / NTIA 
Suite 4078 
1401 ConstitutionAvenue, NW 
Washington, DC 

RE: South Carolina Name Change 

Dear Mike, 

Nikki R. Haley, Governor 
Marcia S. Adams, Executive Director 

DIVISION of TECHNOLOGY OPERATIONS 
Keith Osman 
Chief Information Officer 
4430 Broad River Road 
Columbia, SC 29210 
803. 896. 0222 
803.896.0789 fax 

This is to notify you that our organization has had a name change that needs to be reflected in the 

SLIGP documents. The revised name is SC Department of Administration but the DUNS number will 

remain the same. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions. 

Regards, 

tlcp(--
Robert D. Steadman 
SC FirstNet State Single Point of Contact (SPOC) Authorized Organizational Representative (AOR) 

South Carolina Department of Administration 
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460 Columbia, SC 29201 
Post Office Box 2825, Columbia, SC 29211 

Ph: 803.734.8120 
Fx: 803.734.9002 
www.admln.sc.gov 




